
The Department of Public Health, Taoyuan inspected
the smoking situation on the YZU campus on December
5, 2024. Four students who smoked were found. All
faculty , staff and students of the YZU should obey the
rule that smoking is currently prohibited on the YZU.
We kindly request the cooperation of faculty and
students to maintain the health rights of all YZU
members.

CAUTION

PLEASE
NO SMOKING
IN THIS AREA


